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Let’s get back to in person voting in Oregon.  

With the potential privatization of the mail service, the sooner we restore in person 

voting, the better off we will be as changes in the mail service take place.  

In person voting also restores the ability to check all the boxes as to voter being on 

the rolls and a legit voter.  


